
From: Andriy Martynyuk < >  
Sent: 08 March 2022 3:05 PM 
To: ECE-Aarhus-Compliance <aarhus.compliance@un.org>; office < >; 
lobodaas  
Cc: pm_un2 [MFA GOV] < > 
Subject: RE: Communication PRE/ACCC/C/2022/191 concerning Ukraine to be considered for 
preliminary admissibility at the Committee´s 74th meeting (Geneva, 15-18 March 2022) 
 
Dear Ms. Marshall, 
Under current circumstances, we propose to postpone the consideration of the preliminary 
admissibility of our communication.  
Meanwhile, we thank the Chairs of the Compliance Committee and the Convention for their letters 
of support to Ukrainian people and country. 
Regards 
Andriy Martynyuk 
  
 




